Wirapper [Free Wednesday

The Mission Statement for the Sustainability Community Action Team is ‘To
work together to have a positive impact by fostering a welcoming and
sustainable school environment.’

This term we have been working with the SVC (Student Voice Committee)
to set up some actions to reduce the rubbish in our school.

From Term 3 we will be continuing to promote Wrapper Free Wednesday.
You can help us by making sure that your child is not bringing wrappers to
school which can not be recycled or reused. We would prefer not to send
wrappers back home to add to your own rubbish. There are many
alternatives to single use plastic that you could use such as containers for
snacks and beeswax wraps for sandwiches.

By taking part in ‘Wrapper Free Wednesday’, our students will have a
better understanding of how we can take action to reduce our school’s
waste and impact on the environment.

You could use the holidays to think about how you could support this.

If you have any ideas to help other families please let us know.

Elouise, Leo, Eva, Darcey, Scarlett and Lucas
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